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Weekly Status Report
Week of January 31st, 2022 31, 2022

Upcoming Activities:

Week of January 31, 2022:

•	 The contractor plans to begin vegetation removal along the Long Island 
Railroad (LIRR) right of way and at the site for the new interconnection station 
off of Cove Hollow Road.

•	 The contractor plans to begin conducting test pitting (confirming the location 
of existing utilities) along Wainscott NW Road.

Week of February 8, 2022:

•	 The contractor intends to continue with vegetation removal along the LIRR 
and at the site for the new interconnection station off of Cove Hollow Road.

•	 The contractor intends to continue conducting test pitting (confirming the 
location of existing utilities) along Wainscott NW Road.

If you have any questions about any information contained in this notice or any 
other Project-related matter, please call our hotline at 631-887-5470 or email us at 
info@southforkwind.com. 

Best Regards,
 
The South Fork Wind Team

Website: www.SouthForkWind.com
Follow us on Twitter: @SouthForkWind


